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Line 5 Eglinton – Train Operating and Funding Agreement  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 14, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:    

1. Authorize the Chief Executive Officer of the TTC to enter into and execute the Train 
Operating and Funding Agreement, and any other necessary agreements, which 
shall be consistent with the Terms contained in Attachment 1, whereby the final 
agreement will be subject to terms and conditions acceptable to the TTC General 
Counsel. 


